
NYC ♥ STEM

DNA today
The double helix at 60

Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724
H a r b o r 
T r ansc    r i p t

Download the 
CSHL Harbor 

Transcript iPad 
app to view 
extras for  
this issue!

Visit  
www.cshl.edu  

to sign up  
for our 

monthly email 
newsletter.

New York City Department of Education Chancellor  
Dennis M. Walcott paid a visit to the Harlem DNA Lab  
on March 29. He was visiting students participating in the 
first Spring Break DNA Science Camp. Dave Micklos,  
Executive Director of the DNA Learning Center (DNALC),  
was there to brief him. Of the 80 students who applied,  
30 enthusiastic and precocious young girls and boys, whose 
families hail from 17 different countries, were selected to 

learn how to manipulate and perform experiments with 
DNA. All 5 boroughs were represented, as were schools 
from the full spectrum of those found in NYC. The Harlem 
DNA Lab is situated in the John S. Roberts Educational 
Complex (J.H.S. 45). It is directly administered by the 
DNALC and funded through the Office of School  
Programs and Partnerships (OSPP) at the NYC  
Department of Education.

VOLUME 33 •  ISSUE 1  •  2013

City schools chancellor at Spring Break DNA Science Camp




